## Council of Europe The Secretary General

Strasbourg, 27 June 2022

Dear Prime Minister,

It was with deep alarm and shock that I learned of the shootings in central Oslo during the night of 24 June.

This is a cruel attack on innocent people, and on behalf of the Council of Europe I want to express our deepest sympathy with those who have been affected and their relatives. Our thoughts and solidarity are with the victims and the LGBTI community in Oslo and across Norway at this time.

Yours sincerely,

Marija Pejčinović Burić

Mr Jonas Gahr Støre Prime Minister Norway

F - 67075 Strasbourg Cedex France Tel. + 33 (0) 3 88 41 20 51 + 33 (0) 3 88 41 20 00

Fax: + 33 (0)3 88 41 27 99 + 33 (0)3 88 41 27 40